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CPAW provides communities with technical assistance in the form of land use planning, forestry expertise, 
risk modeling, and science and research. Planning recommendations are linked with other efforts, such as 
Firewise Communities, Community Wildfire Protection Plans, and Multi-Hazard Mitigation Plans. 

All services provided through CPAW come at no cost to the community and reflect site-specific needs and 
resources. Communities are selected through a competitive grant process and receive assistance over the 
course of one year. Participation in the program is voluntary and requested by local governments. 

CPAW is a partnership between Headwaters Economics and Wildfire Planning International. It is funded 
through a cooperative agreement with the U.S. Forest Service and private foundations.

Community Planning Assistance for Wildfire (CPAW)

The Community Planning Assistance for Wildfire (CPAW) program works with 
communities to reduce wildfire risks through improved land use planning. 

Where We Work
We work across scales, from the 
local to the county level, to help 
reduce wildfire risks and create 
fire-adapted communities.

The CPAW program launched 
in 2015, and is working with 17 
different communities.
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